
 

MUMBAI PORT TRUST  

DOCKS DEPARTMENT  

VACATING BERTHS IN PRINCE'S AND VICTORIA DOCKS 

No. TM/P/19-28/ 28 of 96-97                                               26th November 2008 

The Ship-Owners/Agents  

The Secretary, 

Mumbai & Nhava-Sheva Ship-Agents’ Association 

The President, 

Mumbai & Nhava-Sheva Container Terminal Operators Association 

The Container shipping Line's Association (India), Mumbai 

The Shipping Corporation of India, Mumbai 

The Secretary, 
Federation of All India Sailing Vessels' Industry Asosciation, Mumbai 

 Sir,   

                      Sub: Vacating berths in Prince's and Victoria Docks--------   

            In continuation of this office circular no.  TM/P/19-28/22 of 96-97 dated 29th 

September, 2008 wherein it was requested to vacate Victoria and Prince's Dock after 

23.11.08 and 23.12.08 respectively, it has been now decided to continue berthing of vessels 

at Victoria and Prince's Docks till further orders. However, fresh berthing will be allowed for 
a maximum period of one month, at a time.  

2.          All concerned are requested to note and continue to avail the facilities as above.  

    

   

Yours faithfully,   

  

(R. B. DAWRE) 

ADDL. DOCKS MANAGER  
 


